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WELFARE REPORT 2012 
 
Plainfield continues to meet our local needs for assistance from a combination of 
property tax dollars and private donations.  New for 2012/13, in response to the 
latest US Censes data, resident Jane Stephenson has organized a series of 
meetings between our local clergy and social service leaders to insure that we are 
meeting the needs of Plainfield’s young people living with families that have 
incomes that fall below the US established poverty level.  Municipal welfare, at 
the small town level, is reactive. This new effort is more proactive and targets 
those who are less likely to be able to ask for help, our young children. 
 
If you or someone that you know needs assistance, please call the town office 
(469-3201) so that needs can be evaluated. 
 
Al Grindle-Town Welfare Officer 

 




